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In this edition: 

 
 

Border 2020 Program  
North American Development Bank 

Request for Proposals SOLTA-C-19-013 
  
The North American Development Bank (NADB) is pleased to announce a Request for 
Proposals (RFP) for projects in the New Mexico-Texas-Chihuahua and Texas-Coahuila-
Nuevo Leon-Tamaulipas border regions. The projects selected under this RFP will meet 
the goals and objectives of the Border 2020 U.S.-Mexico Environmental Program, which 
was established with the mission to protect the environment and public health in the U.S.-
Mexico border region. 
  
The RFP application period will open on September 30, 2019 and close on November 
18, 2019. For more information, click on the following link:  
https://cocef.box.com/s/32sieaqg3f46l3te6mhgzewip7abr16g 
 
If you have any questions regarding the RFP, contact:   
 
Abril Quiroz 
NADB Contract Officer 
aquiroz@nadb.org  
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